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May 2, 2012 
 
Michael Houghton, President 
National Conference of Commissioners on Uniform State Laws 
111 N. Wabash Ave., Suite 1010 
Chicago IL 60602 
 

RE:  UNIFORM PARTITION OF HEIRS PROPERTY ACT 
 
 
Dear Mr. Houghton, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the National Conference of commissioners on Uniform State 
Laws has the support of the National Bar Association in regard to the Uniform Partition of 
Heirs Property Act (the “Act”).  Our Executive Committee met on March 12, 2012 and voted 
in favor of supporting the Act. 
 
 
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Daryl D. Parks, President 
 
 

 
 


